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To the home affairs office
Your current proposed assistance and access bill 2018 is trying to introduce obscene powers to
the government that goes against normal citizens rights. Trying to justify it by saying its going to
help catch criminals is rubbish. The process for you to determine access is very vague
Requiring companies to test and install government software just makes all the devices even
more vulnerable.
 
This bill is a huge overarch into the fundamental workings of our digital world. It risks everything
from our banking and telecommunications security.
 
I am deeply concerned about the potential damage to my digital telecommunications let alone
the impact on my rights in particular my right to privacy
 
Regards
Daniel Ashton
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